
Southcoast Health
Mask & Covid-19 Policy
As of May 12, 2023

MASKS REQUIRED:  
Patients and visitors experiencing 
COVID-19 and other respiratory 
symptoms

MASKS OPTIONAL:
Patients and visitors NOT experiencing 
COVID-19 or other respiratory  
symptoms

MASKS STRONGLY ADVISED:
Patients and visitors with an  
immunocompromised condition

When possible, we recommend limiting interaction 
with others if you are not feeling well.


